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Important Notice about the Elementary School/Pre-school Orientation,
September 5, 2020, Gunma Kokusai Academy

In compliance with the COVID-19 guidelines, we organized a safe and secure school
orientation on the day.While many families showed interest in our school and given that
the COVID-19 situation is not improving, we want to ensure to conduct this orientation
as safely as possible. We are kindly encouraging that only one member for each family
attend the orientation.

We request for your cooperation in taking the temperature, wearing face masks and
disinfecting your hands.

We sincerely appreciate your understanding.

Gunma Kokusai Academy Elementary School

Teresita Salve Tubianosa



